
New Communications Commissioner 

Dear Port North Residents,

On behalf of the Board of Trustees, I would like to express my sincere appreciation to those of you
who voted in our recent Village election. I would like to thank you for your support and confidence
in our ability to continue to create a positive impact in our neighborhood.
 
As we plan ahead for this year, our priorities include major improvements to our infrastructure,
beautification projects, maintaining fiscal stability, and supporting community-based programs for
our youth.

As always, the Board and I look forward to serving you this year. Feel free to reach out at any time,
we are always open to hearing any suggestions and concerns.

Best,

Mayor Bob Weitzner
mayor@portwashingtonnorth.org

April 2023 Newsletter

April 2023

The Village of Port Washington North recently appointed 
Lauren Summa as the new Commissioner of Communications.

Summa has extensive experience in public relations, external
and government affairs and will bring her expertise to the Village
to keep residents updated on upcoming projects, initiatives and
more.

New Drive-Thru Starbucks

Are you a coffee lover? There is a new drive-thru Starbucks will be coming to the Soundview Marketplace.
A new building will be constructed in the shopping center along Shore Road that will feature Starbucks and
another tenant that will be decided at a later date.



DIY Clean Up Stations

Residents Forward recently unveiled two additional DIY
Cleanup Stations at Bay Walk Park. This project is the

brainchild of Marlene Friedberg and is in memory of her son
Brett who attended Hobart and William Smith College and
double majored in Economics and Environmental Studies.




The stations are aesthetically pleasing and follow a
theme, are educational, and provide easy

instructions and most importantly are a memorable
memorial for Brett. Passersby can grab a bag and a

glove and clean up litter anytime.  



Road/Path Resurfacing Project

Marlin lane
Angler lane
Seagull lane

Schooner lane
Waterview drive 

Balance of Smull Place

It is important to keep our Village at a high standard of
infrastructure and service. We will be repaving the entire

Bay Walk Path and installing decorative pavers. In
addition, we've included in the budget for 2023-2024 the

resurfacing of the following roads:






Learning Express Toys & Gifts

Learning Express Toys & Gifts store was recently welcomed to

our neighborhood. Learning Express brings toys for children
of all ages. Their mission is to bring quality educational toys to
children to assist with their development and learning. We're
proud that Port North resident Michelle Pascucci has opened

up this business in our community.



Stop & Shop Plaza





Crumbl Cookie
We are proud to welcome Crumbl Cookie to the Port
Washington neighborhood! Crumbl stands out for its

variety and the way its cookies are served: hot and cold,
based on which way they’d taste the best. Each week’s

menu changes, to provide a delightful visit every time! Be
sure to check it out and support our local businesses.



Soundview Marketplace
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2023-2024 Upcoming Projects

Business Openings

Photo Credit: Peter M. Budraitis

Sign up for our e-newsletter at portwashingtonnorth.org/contact to receive our updates.


